
 Moundsville 
West Virginia 

September 9, 2021 
 

The Marshall County Board of Education met in emergency session Thursday, September 9, 
2021, 3:30 p.m., at the Board of Education Office, all members having been notified of business 
to be considered.  

 
Present were:  President John Miller, Vice President Christie Robison, Members Brenda 
Coffield, Lori E. Kestner (via telephone), Dr. Duane Miller; Secretary Dr. Shelby Haines and 
Members of the County Administrative Staff. 
 
An Emergency Meeting of the Board of Education was called to review changes in the West 
Virginia Department of Education School Recovery & Guidance Document, specifically masks 
and quarantine procedures that were released over the weekend. 
 
Motion by Mrs. Kestner, and seconded by Dr. Miller, that Marshall County Schools implement 
an indoor mask procedure effective September 13, 2021, and will revisit at a later time. Motion 
carried. 
 
Motion by Mrs. Coffield, and seconded by Vice President Robison, that the meeting be 
adjourned.  Motion carried. 
 
President Miller adjourned the meeting at 3:40 p.m.  
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